
In lieu of gifts, gift cards (i.e. Target, Walmart, Amazon) can
be put in an envelope and placed in Kathy Johnson's mailbox
or mailed to: First Presbyterian Church, Attn: Kathy Johnson

112 South Salisbury St., Raleigh, NC 27601

Questions? Contact Nell Burke at:

nellburke@yahoo.com or (919) 412-7147

Monetary donations are acceptable and checks

should be made out to The Encouraging Place with

Pride for Parents in the memo line.  Monetary

donations should be made by December 8 to be 
included in this year’s project. Monetary donations
may be given to Kathy Johnson or Nell Burke.

Everyone is invited to participate by donating toys, 
board games, puzzles, bikes, scooter, books, ethnic 
dolls/Barbies, or clothes. Gifts may be dropped off in 
the Edge Lobby.

Pride for Parents Christmas Store provides
low-income parents in need of financial assistance
a way to purchase new, unwrapped, and very gently
used toys and other gifts for children of all ages.
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